
TILLICUM GEAR
www.urstore.ca/tillicum-
community-school

Pick up in the office!

www.emilypress.com/tillicum

Tell the cashier at the
beginning of your
transaction that your
returns should be donated
to Tillicum Elementary!

EMILY PRESS LABELS

BOTTLE RETURN IT DEPOT

Ongoing Fundraisers!

FAIRWAY CARDS

Join us at
the next PAC
Meeting!

Wednesday April 14th @ 6:30pm
via Zoom
Zoom link circulated by the school and also in our parent
FaceBook group in advance of meeting! (group info at the
bottom of this newsletter)

MEET:
Where are you from? - I’m originally from Chilliwack, BC but moved to Victoria when
my new family adopted me.

What are your interests? - I love to be outdoors and going on adventures. When I’m
not working and helping Tillicum students my favourite activities include long hikes
in the forest or playing at the beach . I also love to steal peoples socks and have them
chase me to get them back.

What's your favourite snack? - To be perfectly honest I love food! I would eat just
about anything if my Mom would let me. My favourites include crunchy cod treats
and salmon!
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TILLICUM
Elementary PAC

NEWSLETTER | april 2021 tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com

UPCOMING DATES

23 Food for Fun SERVED!

26 Pro D Day No School

28 Mother's Day Flower PICKUP

22 Parent Education Night 7pm online
Early Dismissal

21 Early Dismissal

14 PAC Meeting 6:30pm online

12 Food for Fun ORDERS due

6 Mother's Day Flower Orders due

5 Easter Monday No School

2 Good Friday No School

APRIL

your PAC Executive:
Chair: Lisa Connell
Vice-Chair: Mandy Greyling Holmwood
Treasurer: Manjit Braich
Secretary: Lauren Blakey
VCPAC Representative: Lisa Gelling

https://tillicum.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/pac-news/

parent facebook group
www.facebook.com/groups/TillicumCommunitySchoolParents

FOOD FOR FUN - Orders due by 9:00am on April 12th!
Don't forget to place your child(ren)'s Food for Fun order via School Cash Online by
April 12th. Cheese Pizza and other goodies will be served on Friday, April 23rd.
Apologies but we are unable to process late orders.
Order ONLINE ONLY via School Cash Online: https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/

*FREE * PARENT EDUCATION NIGHT - Sidestepping the Power Struggle

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/parent-
education-night-sidestepping-the-

power-struggle-with-dr-a-rees-
tickets-147042563265

Many parents struggle to understand their children's behaviours and try to find ways
to change them which is one of the reasons their behaviour gets worse! When
parents develop an understanding of who they are parenting (and every child is
different), they become much more effective with their approaches. In this
presentation, Dr. Allison Rees will give us practical tools to become our own expert.
Using her 30 years of experience contributing to the well being of families through
her courses, books, articles and private practice, Allison will guide us to: learn to
work with our child’s unique temperament, identify negative patterns within our
family, gain cooperation from our kids by empowering them, get out of the nagging
trap, and more!

WHEN: Thursday April 22nd @ 7pm
WHERE: Online via Zoom!
COST: *FREE*
HOW TO ATTEND: Register via Eventbrite link

Tell us a little more! - I love to help people! Especially kids. When anyone is feeling down I make sure not to
leave their side until they are smiling again. I’m so darn cute it’s hard not to feel happy when you see me ;)

Tillicum's Emotional Support Dog Extraordinaire

Treat someone special (or yourself - you're special!) by purchasing one of
Hilltop's beautiful and high quality hanging baskets or planters. Hilltop

Greenhouses is island owned and operated, and all of their plants are grown
from seed or cuttings right here on Vancouver Island. Hilltop has proudly
supported the fundraising efforts of many BC schools and organizations for
over 25 years and we are excited to be partnering with them this year.
Check your email for order info and login to your School Cash Online
account https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/ to place your order.

MOTHER'S
DAY FLOWER SALE FUNDRAISER - Orders due April 6th

Brought to you collectively by our PAC, in partnership with the PACs from Lake Hill,
Northridge and Torquay Elementary Schools

AMENDMENT! Lauren's last name was incorrect in last
month's edition of the PAC Newsletter. It was spelled Blakely,

but should have been BLAKEY. Our apologies Lauren!


